
 

WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Halford Lane 

Coventry CV6 2HG 

 
    Tel: 024 7633 5697  Email: admin@whitmorepark.org 

 

 
 Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Test 
 
We are writing to inform you about the Key Stage One Phonics Screening Check. All schools are required to complete 
this with children in Year 1. The screening takes place in June and is administered by teachers working individually 
with each child. 
 
Children are asked to read 40 words divided into two sections of 20 words. Both sections contain a mixture of real 
words and nonsense words (‘alien words’). Children complete activities in school using ‘alien words’ so this approach 
is not new to them. 
 
We will be holding an important meeting for parents to inform you about the Phonics Screening and also to 
help you to be best placed to support your child. The meeting will be from 2:45pm – 3:10pm on Friday 11th 
May 2018. 
 
We aim for every child to reach their full potential and we are using a range of strategies to ensure they do so.  
 
This year the Phonics Screening will take place during w/c Monday 11th June. It is imperative that all children are in 
school during this week and that all of the pupils have good attendance during the year.  
 
Please return the slip below to confirm attendance at the meeting.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss M Khan 

Year 1 Teacher 

 
Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

 
Child’s name: ____________________________________      Class: _______________________  
 
I confirm that/we will be attending the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check meeting on Friday 11th May 2018 at 2:45 – 
3:10pm.  [   ] 
 
Please indicate if you would be interested in attending a later meeting at a later date. [  ] 
  
 
Signed: _____________________________________ (Parent / Carer) Date_____________________ 

 


